
 

 

 
Dear Parents and Guardians, 
 

Turkey and Syria Earthquake Fundraiser 
Friday 10th March 2023 

 
I hope this letter finds you and your family well. We are writing to inform you about a non-
uniform day we are organising on Friday 10th March 2023 to raise funds for the recent 
earthquakes in Turkey and Syria, which have resulted in the loss of over 44,000 lives. 
 
We would like to invite all students to come to school in non-uniform on Friday, in exchange for 
a £1 donation to the earthquake relief efforts. We believe that this is a fantastic opportunity for 
our school community to come together and show support for those affected by this tragedy. 
 
In addition to the non-uniform day, we will also be holding a cake sale during lunchtime. 
Students are invited to bring in homemade or shop-bought cakes to sell, with a maximum 
spending limit of £30 per student. All proceeds from the cake sale will go towards the 
earthquake relief efforts. 
 
We understand that not all families will be able to participate in the cake sale or the non-
uniform day, but any contributions are greatly appreciated. Every penny counts and will help 
towards supporting those in need. 
 
We would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your continued support, and we hope 
that we can come together as a school community to make a positive impact on the lives of 
those affected by this tragedy. 
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact us. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Julia Kibela-Purnell 
Assistant Principal 


